## UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA CHAPEL HILL, N. C.

DEPARTMENT OF
PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS

R. A. FETZER DIRECTOR

September 25, 1939

Mr. R. E. Weinzettel Medart Manufacturing Company Saint Louis, Missouri

Dear Sir:

I am writing you regarding the new basketball backboard and goal which you directed for our inspection this summer.

We used it during coaching school and were impressed with it. I cannot offer you a lot of individual impressions but whatever the comment was it was favorable from the men here. I should like to see it tried before passing further judgment. We appreciated the opportunity to observe it and try it out this summer.

Sincerely,

W. F. Kanger

W. F. Lange Basketball Coach

WFL/K